










TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

The Wings of Hope (UK Registered Charity Number 1099685) is a small, proactive charity working to provide free education to children living in poverty, orphaned or separated from their families. We currently support educational projects abroad in India and Malawi.
The Wings of Hope also runs a very successful national awards scheme for British Secondary School students called the Wings of Hope Achievement Awards. This awards scheme encourages the students to get involved in their own fundraising events whilst learning and developing exceptional skills. The Wings of Hope Achievement Awards formally recognises and rewards these students for their efforts by offering them valuable work experience placements with our corporate partners. Furthermore there will also be a chance to win an all-expenses paid trip to visit our school project in India.
We can confirm that the student bearer(s) of this letter are fundraising on behalf of the Wings of Hope Children’s Charity.
For full details of our charity and the Wings of Hope Achievement Awards scheme, please go to: www.thewingsofhope.org. For further information please contact 0208 438 1598.
Thank you in advance for your support and cooperation.
With best regards,
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